Welcome Back Students!

PLEASE REMEMBER TO WEAR PROPER WINTER
CLOTHING AS WE HAVE OUTSIDE RECESS
EVERYDAY.

A huge thank you for supporting our
hygiene drive in December. The
Thayne and Alpine Food Banks were
able to fill some empty shelves and
they appreciate all the donations.

Specials Corner - PE

In PE we are working on teamwork and good sportsmanship - being
positive and talking out disagreements

At the beginning of the year, | introduced playground games like
foursquare and tetherball. Later we practiced throwing, catching, kicking
footballs and played ultimate football. We also practiced leg exercises
like squats, wall sits, and lunges.

October we learned kickball. We did arm exercises such as pushups,
pull-ups/chin-ups, climbing the rope and the pegboard challenge.

November we (finally) played dodgeball with catching and throwing skills
along with movement and strategy. We are improving our core and
abdominal muscles with sit ups and planks.

December we worked on hockey skills.

Check out our
website for more
information, lunch
menu, handbook,
etc.

etna.lcsd2.org
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